
  
Campbell Park Community Council  

January 17, 2013  

To whom it may concern:  

We the Campbell Park Community Council draft the following resolution 
in support of the YMCA capital funds request to be used to improve the 
building, equipment and facility located on Lake Otis Parkway.  

Whereas the Anchorage YMCA has provided services to the community 
in its existing structure for over 30 years and has been a good neighbor 
and community member and  

Whereas the population served has more than doubled in the 

intervening time and placed excessive service demands on YMCA staff 

and its facility and  

Whereas the needs of seniors and youth have expanded beyond the 

existing facility's ability to conveniently and efficiently serve the 

public,  

Be it resolved that the Campbell Park Community Council voices its 

support of the YMCA request to the State of Alaska for capital funds 

totaling up to ten million dollars for the expansion and renovation of the 

Anchorage YMCA facility on Lake Otis Parkway.  

 
 

 

 

 

Kevin F Fimon 

Campbell Park Community Council Vice President 

 

 


